
“The Good Redeemers” Youth January Newsletter  

   
1/11/25   2-4pm   Ice Skating at Line Creek 

  
1/10/25-1/12/25      Happening #80 

 

1/25/25   1-3pm   Laundry Day 

 

1/25/25-1/26/25  After all services   Selling Italian Dinner tickets                  
                                                                                       at both churches   

 

 ICE SKATING – LINE CREEK ICE ARENA 
 
Ready to put on those skates and get on the ice?  If your answer is yes, then join 

us on Saturday, January 11th, from 2:00-4:00pm at the Line Creek Ice Arena 

(5940 NW Waukomis Drive).  Cost is $8 for admission and $3 for skates.   
 

HAPPENING #80 
 
Happening is a Christian experience presented by teenagers, for teenagers with 

the help of clergy and lay adult leadership. Join us at Grace Church in 

Carthage for a weekend filled with fun and great discussion.  
 

When: January 10-12, 2025 

Where: Grace Church, Carthage  

Who: Youth in grades 9-12 (College students & Adults who have not previously 

attended a Happening are welcome to attend!)  

Fee: $25 

 

Participant Registration: 

https://wemoyouth.diowestmo.org/happening/ 

 

LAUNDRY DAY  

 
The Good Redeemers will be taking part in a laundry day community service 
opportunity with members of Good Shepherd on Saturday, January 25th, from 1-

3pm.  This will be at Splash Laundry located at 6036 NE Antioch Road, KC MO 

64119.  Please let Laura know if you can make it!     
  

 



SAVE THE DATE – ITALIAN DINNER FEB 15th 
 
The Good Redeemers will be holding our Italian dinner fundraiser on Saturday, 

February 15th starting at 5:30pm at Church of the Good Shepherd.  We will be 
offering a choice of lasagna or spaghetti or a little of both as well as salad, 

bread, wine, and dessert.  Tickets will be $20 for adults and $10 for kids ages 10 

and under.  We will also offer to go orders for $10.00 per plate.   Tickets will go on 

sale at Church of the Redeemer on Sunday, January 26th and at Good Shepherd 

the weekend of January 25th/26th. You can also pay at the door – friends are 

welcome!  
 

SOUPER BOWL OF CARING – GOOD SHEPHERD COLLECTION  

 
We will be participating in the Souper Bowl of Caring again this year on Super 

Bowl Sunday, February 9th, 2025, as well as during the Saturday, February 8th  

service at Church of the Good Shepherd.  We will be asking for both monetary 

and food donations to benefit the Good Shepherd Backpack Program.  Please 

help to make this an even bigger success this year! 
 


